
IOWA DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES
ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES DIVISION
Field Office #1

DATE:        May 17, 2022

TO:             Susan Johnson, Becky Jolly

FROM:       Tom McCarthy

SUBJECT:  A & S Recycling, Facility # 57-ADP-07-14  

Filename: 57 SW Cedar Rapids A & S Recycling 05162022 mem tem

FO1 has this site on the 2022 inspection cycle.  This facility’s ADP has been rescinded
by DNR, see Susan Johnson’s 04/21/21 rescission letter.

On 05/16/2022, I arrived at 2525 18th St. SW. Cedar Rapids, IA 52404.  I noted no 
evidence of this business at this location.  Other businesses were now located at this 
address.

FO1 considers this facility to be closed.


